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NEW FRANKEN, WI – December 12, 2017  
 
 
Dental Health Products, Inc. (DHPI) announces new partnership with Dear Doctor, Inc. 
 
Dear Doctor, Inc. is a dentist-led company that exists to educate patients and present 
dentistry in the best possible light. To do that, they have produced patient-education content 
to display via Dear Doctor TV. This service is ideal for the reception area where patients 
spends more that 15 minutes per visit.  
 
The Dear Doctor, Inc. difference: 

• Endorsed by leading dental associations 

• Reviewed by an editorial board of top dental professionals 

• Accurate & complete, yet entertaining & patient-friendly 

• Exclusive dentistry-related celebrity interviews 

• Graphics of the highest quality 

For more information, please visit: https://www.deardoctor.tv/index.shtml 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DHPI has been servicing the dental industry for nearly 30 years offering a full line of dental 
supplies, dental equipment, and dental solutions.  
 
For more information about DHPI, please call 800-626-2163 or visit: www.dhpionline.com 
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